PennState Office of Development 724-430-4190
Fayette, The Eberly Ca m pus The Pennsylvania State University lao11@psu.edu

2201 University Drive fe.psu.edu
Lemont Furnace, PA 15456

July 21, 2023

Mr. Joe Frye, Jr.

Chairman Educational Funding Committee
The Coal Institute

1212 Harrison Glen Lane

Knoxville, TN 37922

Dear Mr. Frye:
On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff at Penn State Fayette, The Eberly Campus, thank you
for your recent gift to the Fayette General Scholarship Fund to be awarded to a student in a pre-

engineering, mining engineering or technical mining-related program.

Your support is essential to our ability to provide an outstanding educational opportunity —a
Penn State education - to the people of our region.

We are grateful for your commitment to sustaining and improving the experience of our students.
Thank you again for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Lori A. Omatick
Director of Development




